
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the 

Mayor and City Council will hold 

a Public Hearing at 7:30 p.m. on 

June 24, 2025 at City Hall, 905 

13th Street, Aurora, NE, for the 

purpose of hearing support, 

opposition, criticism, suggestions, 

and observations relating to 1118 

13th Street-Dangerous Building 

Determination. 

 

Citizens requiring special sensory 

accommodations please call the 

City Administrator at 694-6992 

(voice) or the Nebraska Relay 

System at 711 and ask for 694-

6992, two working days before 

said meetings. 

Barbra J. Mikkelsen 

City Clerk 

_________________________ 
 


